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The NAS department is developing materials for remote learning. Our YouTube page has 
received over 1,000 subscribers and we are reaching a lot of people through that medium. We 
are going on the radio on each weekday in order to reach students who are unable to fulfill 
their remote duties due to tech/internet issues and other miscellaneous issues that will 
inevitably spring up as we go to distance learning. The town of Browning, along with the larger 
Blackfoot Confederacy, has reached out to the BNAS dept and with absolute glee that we are 
doing this. I believe it is a powerful response to distant learning. 

The YouTube page will also be uploading more content. We will average one new video every 
few days. These will always be available for future use.

The BNAS department is putting together a ‘Language Packet’ for students/community. It will 
include lists and flash cards. Lists include: numbers, colors, vocabulary, stories, etc…

There are currently 16 BNAS teachers we are working with this year. We are putting together a 
welcome back packet for them. We are looking forward to getting to know them and are 
available when they need assistance. 


